
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1172 
 

Asked on 10 October 2023 
 

MR J BLEIJIE asked the Deputy Premier, Minister for State Development, 
Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning and Minister Assisting the Premier on 
Olympic and Paralympic Games Infrastructure (HON S MILES) – 
 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the $1.9b over 4 years for Brisbane 2032 venues infrastructure—  
 
Will the Deputy Premier provide a breakdown of funding for each financial year by 
venue? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
Under the Intergovernmental Agreement on the Brisbane 2032 Olympic and 
Paralympic Games, the Australian and Queensland governments are expected to 
provide $1.9 billion over the next four years to commence delivery of venue 
infrastructure.  
 
Project Validation Reports (PVRs) are currently being prepared and will inform 
investment decisions. The PVRs will include a range of analysis, including the program 
and costings for each venue.  
 
 


